
Date: 21/04/23 

North Stainley C of E Primary School 

Friday News Letter  

Welcome back to the summer term and the first of our weekly news letters. 

We aim to trial this over the half term and if it is successful we will con-

tinue with this as a replacement to the half termly news letter. 

In the weekly news letter we will aim to keep you all informed of the diary 

dates; give you a glimpse of what has been happening in school during 

the week and we will regularly report the children’s achievements. There 

may also be some special features. 

Purple Ribbons awarded weekly. 

White ribbons awarded for something extra special 

Purple  Ribbon: This week’s purple rib-

bons were awarded to Daniel, Flor-

ence, George G, Peggy, Esme, Tom and 

William G. Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWS FLASH  

On Monday we will be giving some of our teaching staff a much de-

served Wellbeing Day. The remaining staff and the children will be hav-

ing a Coronation themed day. This will include a woodland walk, we 

therefore ask that the children wear their school uniform but bring along 

their wellies and a coat.  

Our School Vision  

We are our school we have our 

roots and foundations in love.  

Our school is us we will grow, 

blossom and flourish. 

Diary Dates 

 24th April - After School 

Clubs to re-start (Weekly List 

will be sent via web site) 

 24th April - NHS Height & 

Weight Checks (Reception & 

Year 6) 

 26th April - Forest School       

(Class 3) 

 01st May - Bank Holiday      

School will be Closed 

 04th May - Tri Golf trip       

(Years 3 and 4) 

 06th May - Coronation Ac-

tivities in Village Hall from 

11am 

 08th May - Bank Holiday     

School will be closed 

 09th May - SATS Exam Week 

 16th May - Cricket Festival      

North Stainley 

 May 22nd - Cross Country 

Trip - Newby Hall              

(Years 3,4,5,6) 

Other Achievements. 

Annie, William and Benjamin were 

awarded their pen licenses this 

week after a huge amount of effort 

has gone into improving their writ-

ing. 

Rafferty won a competition and 

had a pirate picture published in a 

Pirate Comic. Excellent work! 

 



The Year 6 Hoodies arrived, just in time for the boys to wear 

in their last term here at North Stainley School. 

Our blocked learning for the first 2 weeks 

back this term is Art and all the classes are 

off to a creative start. 

Years 1/2/3/4 went Orienteering 

to Skelton school this week. They 

had a fabulous time running 

around in the sunshine. Congrat-

ulations to Tilly, Esme and Annie 

who were awarded skills bands. 

Our School Vision: 

Helping Each Other, George finishes off the bug hotel for 

Class One 


